@ JDS Public School, Panpur

Ref No: JDSPS/NOTICE/JAN/o07 Date: 20/01/2024

NOTICE

Dear Parents,
Greetings from JDSPS!

This is to inform you that the school will remain closed on the occasion of Netaji
Subhas Chandra Bose Birthday on 234 of January 2024 (Tuesday).

School will function as usual on and from 24t January 2024 (Wednesday).
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CC to:

i) Director’s office;

ii) Academic manager’s office;
iii) Logistics & operation’s office;
iv) Account’s office;

v) All teacher’s & other staffs



